
 
 

SANFL COMMUNITY FOOTBALL 
 

National Risk Protection Program | Marsh Insurance  
 

Policy 22/23 23/24 Fees 
Public and 
Products Liability  

$100,000,000 (cover is 
subject to policy terms 
and conditions and policy 
sub-limits) 

$100,000,000 (cover is 
subject to policy terms 
and conditions and policy 
sub-limits) 

$750 per club fee  

(inclusive of 
Combined General 
Liability policy and 
Management 
Liability) 

Management 
Liability 

$10,000,000 aggregate 
limit (cover is subject to 
policy terms and 
conditions and policy sub-
limits) 

$10,000,000 aggregate 
limit (cover is subject to 
policy terms and 
conditions and policy sub-
limits) 

Personal Accident Bronze (base level) cover:  

50% reimbursement 

$2,000 max per claim of 
Non-Medicare medical 
expenses 

$100,000 Capital Benefits 
limit 

$1,000,000 
Quadriplegia/Paraplegia 
benefit 

Bronze (base level) cover:  

60% reimbursement 

$2,000 max per claim of 
Non-Medicare medical 
expenses 

$100,000 Capital Benefits 
limit 

$1,000,000 
Quadriplegia/Paraplegia 
benefit 
 
Heart Attack benefit 
increased to $50,000 – 
removed age limit 
 
Silver, Gold and Platinum 
limits remain as expiring.  

$875 per Club 
Senior 
Team 
 
$82.50 per Club 
Junior team 
(including U19’s) 
 
Silver, Gold, 
Platinum and Loss 
of Income 
Upgrades can be  
procured at Club 
or  
Individual level 
(Loss of  
Income only) 
discretion 

 

Travel 
(Representative 
teams only) 

Aggregate Limit of 
Liability: $4,000,000 

Sub-limits apply 

Aggregate Limit of 
Liability: $4,000,000 

Sub-limits apply 

Included at no 
cost 
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